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Shedding Endeavors 
4th February 2025 

Shed is open Mon to Sat 10.00am to 3.00pm 
President – Doug Rowley         president@ehms.org.au 

Vice President – Ronald Sterling   

principalservices@gmail.com     

Secretary - Paul Morris                      secretary@ehms.org.au  

Treasurer – John Thornton                                     

treasurer@ehms.org.au  

Almoner – Doug Rowley                                          
yelwor1946@gmail.com 
 
 

Editor: 
Rod James 
rodney.james2@icloud.com 
0425 864 447 
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February Birthdays 
2 Rafael Peralta 
2 Raouf Zahalan 
5 Robert McGregor 
5 Roger Bartlett 
15 John Farrell 
15 Dean Svendren 
17 Ranjan Pethiyagoda 
21 Rommie Alday 
24 Graeme Seymour 
 
CLEANING ROSTER 
G. Williams-Toilets 
 
L. Follett                 4 Feb 
L. Zaharopoulos 
 
M. Wittman.           11 Feb 
P. Wallace 
 
T. Brosinsky                  18 Feb 
S. Ashley 
 
V. Wragg                    25 Feb 
T. Rotunno    
 
B. Latham.               4 Mar 
Bruno Volpe 
 
G. Seymour.           11 Mar 
H. Van Dyk 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
ROGUE OF THE WEEK 
None other than our illustrious VP-Ron. 
A better man you couldn’t have on your side. 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Reminds me of Ron! 



 
Michael, Brian and Mark. Barefoot Bowls last Friday. 
 
 



 



 
 
 
I seem to be under the wrong impression that the fee to use the shed is $2.00 per 
day. 
It would be appreciated if the coinage was in Australian currency and not as some 
person paid last week 2 x 1 cent and 2 x 2 cent coins which didn’t and still doesn’t 
add up to $2.00. 
I would love to see the annual fees increased to $100.00 to help these cretins to pay 
their dues. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
Colin Ferns (not to be confused with Ian Cole) gave an interesting thumbnail sketch 
of his new life in Oz back then of living in Endeavour Hills and working as a printer. 
He is interested in forming a discussion group. Speak to Colin if you are interested. 
 
The Grand Revival Church would be impressed with our actions. 
 
 



 
Our newly acquired and renovated trailer is up for sale for $1,000.00. 
In the background you can see Steve and Peter admiring their workmanship! 
 

 
Here we have Peter (who only arrived for the first time this morning) blacking the 
tyres. 
 
 



 

 
And then we had the visit to the Ambulance Museum in Bayswater. I’m sure they all 
enjoyed a meal and get together after, but nobody took any photos. 
 

 
Here we have Ross, Bob and Will. 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 Not too many photos here, the cost of film must 
cost too much. 
 
 



 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
Thanks again to my cotributors; Ron, Howard, Tony B, Ross and Garrick. 


